February 24, 2021

Senate Committee on the Judiciary and Ballot Measure 110 Implementation
900 Court St NE - Room 453
Salem OR 97301

IN RE: Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 571
Dear Committee Members:
Kindly accept this letter as my testimony in favor of Senate Bill 571 which would
“... allow person[s] convicted of [a] felony to register to vote, update voter
registration and vote in elections while incarcerated.”
Adults in custody should never be disenfranchised as a collateral consequence of
incarceration. No person should ever be deprived of their opportunity to participate
in the exercise of their Constitutional right to vote.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my testimony to the Committee.

Sincerely,

Jonathan D\
6170 SW Lembard Ave Apt 4
Beaverton OR 97008



